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ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership. So, this week; 
 

Caterpillars: different hats   

Butterflies: which animal I hunted for  

Reception: people who help us  

1Mc: ways to make 25p 

1/2T: the life cycle of a butterfly  

2M: my non-chronological report about sea creatures  

3U: the Viking; raids and invasions  

3/4T:  consumer, prey and predator  

4G: Alfred the Great  

5I: Ken Nedimyer  

5/6K: how propaganda was used in WWII 

6T: how it feels to complete something I have worked 

so hard for 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY      

May  

Fri 24th – Break up for half term 

June 

Mon 3rd – Inset Day, school closed to pupils  

Thurs 6th – Y6 Min-y-Don parents mtg after school  

Mon 10th – Reception & Y6 hearing & vision checks  

Mon 10th – Fri 21st – Book Fayre after school 

Wed 12th – Reception trip to Whitby Park  

Fri 14th – 9am Reception Father’s Day / Significant   

               Males event in the hall  

        1:15pm - Sports Day (Rec to Y6)  

(NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES THIS DAY) 

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – KS1 classes to Wirral Way  

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Parents’ Evenings for Y1-5 

Fri 21st – Back up Sports Day in the afternoon  

Thur 27th – Butterflies Trip  

July 

Wed 3rd – The Whitby High School Transition Day 

Wed 3rd – Thur 4th – Y6 Transition Days TEPCEC  

Wed 3rd – Thur 4th – Year 2 to Tattenhall  

Mon 8th – Fri 12th – Year 6 to Min-y-Don  

Thur 11th – Year 5 to Primary College  

Mon 15th – Reception & Year 6 Reports go home  

Wed 17th – PM & Evening performances for Y6  

Fri 19th – Caterpillar Class finish for summer 

Mon 22nd – Whole School Moving Up Day!  

Tue 23rd – Butterflies Class finish for summer  

Wed 24th - 2pm Y6 Leavers’ Assembly                                            

                  3:15pm BREAK UP FOR SUMMER!  

 

 

 

CATERPILLAR & BUTTERFLY CLASSES 

SUMMER CLOSING DATES  

Due to home visits for new pupils and a Stay and 

Play for new families, Caterpillars will be closing for 

summer on Friday 19th July.  

 

Due to a Stay and Play for new pupils on 

Wednesday 24th July, Butterflies will be closing for 

summer on Tuesday 23rd July.  

WELL DONE YEAR 6!  

We are SO PROUD of our Year 6 pupils for their 

hard work and the mature attitude in which they 

have faced their SATs this week.  

Whatever the results, we know that they have 

achieved our school mission to ‘be the best they can 

be’ and that is all we can ever ask of them. 

Lots of fun to be had today with the Bubble Footies 

and lots to look forward to now with the upcoming 

residential, production and Leaver’s Assembly. 

Deadline for residential payments is 20th May!    



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


